
Week Beginning 28th February 2019 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been talking about the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears and saying 

the phrases in our ‘bear voices.’ 

Learning about number 8. 

 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

Colouring pictures of Goldilocks and bears. 

Using pencil control sheets. 

Sorting and counting Compare Bears. 

Playing with play dough and painting pictures. 

Playing with porridge in our play tray. 

 

Stories and songs, we have taken part in this week… 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears and other bear stories. 

Songs about bears. 

 

World Book Day – Thurs, 7th March – Dress as your favourite book character 

To celebrate World Book Day 2019 we would like the children to come to school 

dressed as their favourite book character and bring the book to school to share 

with their friends.  During the day we will be taking part in various fun activities in 

class.  There will also be a special World Book Day Menu at lunchtime. 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Red Nose Day – Fri, 15th March 

The School Council have organised a non-uniform day to celebrate Red Nose Day.   

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One”. 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

Thur, 14th Fri, 15th, Mon, 18th and Tue, 19th March – Book Fair 

Fri, 5th – Last day of school before Easter 

Mon, 8th to Mon 22nd April – Easter holidays. 

Tues, 23rd April – Back to school after Easter 
 

Have a great weekend 

Mrs Youll 
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